
Odell Public Library Board of Trustees Hiring Committee Meeting 

Monday, August 19, 2019 
 

On Monday, August 19, the interview committee and other board members met to discuss the 

applications received for the Odell Public Library Director position. The meeting opened at 5:35 

pm in the program room of the library.  Board members present were Marc Adami, Jen Black, 

Anne Frame, Jan Horberg, Anne Mills, and Melissa Nyboer.  Staff members Lisa Boles and Katie 

Rider were also present. 

 

Four applications were received.  It was decided to interview 3 of the candidates.  Melissa 

Nyboer will contact the candidates to set up interview times. 

 

Jen Black moved to adjourn at 6:35 pm, second by Melissa Nyboer 

 

Respectfully submitted by Melissa Nyboer 


